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Learn Together, Laugh Together, Be the Best You Can! 

Update Letter, 19th April 2018 
Enjoyment 

Faith 

Kindness Love 

Persevere 

Respect 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to our summer term, I hope you all had a lovely Easter break.   Just a few pieces of information 
below 

*Our Community Partnership are organising a Coffee Morning this coming Sunday after 9.45am and also 11am 
Mass in Our Lady and St Anne’s.  Everyone welcome to come along and enjoy a goodie.  If your child would like to 
sing/dance, recite a poem at this coffee morning, they will be asked to come to the school hall tomorrow for a 
short practice.   

*Tomorrow we have another dress down day (dress up for our nursery) and any further donations for our Summer 
Fayre would be fantastic.  Our Community Partnership would be delighted to receive soft toys in particular.  Thank 
you very much for all donations we receive. 

*Our P7 children are enjoying their Residential Trip.  We look forward to them returning tomorrow and hearing all 
their stories. 

*Our new lunch menu begins from Monday 23rd April and new lunch menus were home in bags yesterday. The 
cost of school lunch is also increasing from £1.65 from Monday. 

Best wishes 

 

 

Miss C MacPhee,  

Head Teacher 

 

 



 

 

 
 


